PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

30 October 2024

Excellency,

I have the honor to convey the attached letter from the Secretary-General, Mr. Antonio
Guterres dated 28 October 2024 regarding the United Nations Relief and Works Agency for
Palestine Refugees in the Near East (UNWRA). The letter will be issued as a A/79/558.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Philemon Yang

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York ‘
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